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Notes from the President …

What a great summer we’re having. I was expecting our Friday Shag Night attendance to 

drop during the summer months, but the Showtime Lounge dance floor has been full of 

shagging and line dancing, and our members and visitors are enjoying wonderful fellowship 

and fun. Our August 4th Homecoming Reunion Birthday celebration was over the top. Thanks 

to all who pitched in to make it happen. Everyone seemed to have lots of fun. It was 

delightful to see so many happy faces, folks reminiscing fond memories and making new ones. 

And we had a chance to wish our own Louise Madden safe travels as he leaves our shag club 

hometown for new adventures. We will miss you Louie! 

The upcoming Monday September 4th Labor Day Holiday marks the end of the summer 

season, but you know us shaggers, we make the summer endless with SOS Fall Migration and 

other year round shagging and beach music events. Our September 8th Friday Shag Night 

will be our SOS warm up and will also feature Ronnie McMannen sharing shag steps at 7pm. 

I look forward to seeing you all at SOS. I’m working on setting up our script party at the OD 

Arcade.  Don’t forget that there will be no DJ at the Showtime Lounge during the SOS Fall 

Migration Friday nights September 15th and the 22nd. Be sure to support our local DJs 

playing at SOS.

Our club’s annual Benefit Golf Tournament for the Alamance County Special Olympics is 

Saturday September 30th.  That’s the very next Saturday following SOS so call Stephen 

Stearns and register your teams now.  Our club sponsors this event to support and contribute 

to those in our community with special needs so please help if you can. There’s any number of 

ways you can help, you can play golf, you can donate by writing a check to Alamance 

County Special Olympics, you can attend the lunch, and you can come out and serve to make 

the day successful. You can make a difference! See the flyer in this newsletter for details. 

We’ve got some fun events coming up in October. Andrea Loy is planning our Saturday 

morning October 14th Fun Quarter Auction. Steve Williamson and Sissy Tillman are planning 

our annual Halloween party for Friday night October 27th. Amy Crawford is planning our 

Saturday night October 28th Black and Orange Party featuring the Special Occasion Band. 

Contact these hard working folks if you’re interested in helping with these events.

It’s time to start thinking about whether you would like to serve next year as a club Officer or 

on our Board of Directors. This is my first year serving on our club’s leadership team. It has 

been a fulfilling experience and I’m glad I made the decision to serve you wonderful folks. 

Thank you for allowing me to serve you. Let’s shower those on the Sunshine list with our 

thoughts and prayers. You people are the best!

Jack Oakley, President
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BUSINESS MEETING

August 18, 2017

CALL TO ORDER - Steve Williamson, in Kurt Lankford’s absence, called the business meeting to order at 7:02 pm and a 

quorum was declared.

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENTS - Our meeting was opened with Jack Oakley, President, welcoming all to our August Business 

Meeting. He reminded everyone to send in a picture with caption to Jan Burwell for our pictorial directory. Look in NL for 

instructions. We are getting together a directory with faces and names of all members to share. This will be a great way to 

put a name with a face at club events. August 25 is the deadline for club ads, articles and photos to be submitted to Jan 

Harold for the Fall Migration SOS Carefree Times. Reminder: Due to SOS, our next business meeting will be September 29, 

the 5th Friday of September rather than the 3rd Friday. 

SECRETARY’S REPORT – Jan Burwell shared we have 230 members to date. The July minutes were approved and a motion to 

accept was made by Janice McSherry and seconded by Jake Caviness. 

BIRTHDAYS – Jan Burwell announced August and September birthdays! HaPpY hApPy!

TREASURER’S REPORT - Amy Crawford went over the July/August expenditures and a motion to accept the financial report 

was made by Janice McSherry and Mike Wilson. The motion was accepted by all.

BOD MEETING – Steve Williamson, in Lucy DuVall’s absence, shared the August 7th BOD discussion. The Board wanted to 

recognize and thank Jack Oakley and all who helped coordinate the 32nd Birthday/Anniversary of the BSC. We had a 

great crowd of past and new members totaling 135+. We have a wall in the lounge designated for the BSC memorabilia to 

be displayed in shadowboxes. There was discussion regarding the 2018 Valentine Dinner/Dance and beneficiaries for this 

event.

SUNSHINE REPORT - Debbie Burnham shared prayer request and health concerns (see Newsletter for details) 

SOS CARDS $30/FUN MONDAY TICKETS $10 - Cutoff date to obtain either of these will be August 24. See Edith Loy!

SPECIAL RECOGNITIONS FOR BIRTHDAY/ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION – Jack Oakley wanted to thank the following for their 

help with the August 4TH BSC Birthday Party ~ Alice Isley, Historian, for sharing the club’s photo albums that dated waaaay 

back, Photographers - Mary Gregory and Lisa Warren, Creative Ideas for event - Darlene Oakley, Cake - Janice McSherry 

& BJs, Wall repair for our beautiful shadowboxes - CB and Joan Kimbro, the wild and crazy Superlatives - Jack Oakley. And 

a SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL who attended to make this a successful celebration!

SPECIAL OLYMPIC GOLF TOURNAMENT - September 30, 9:00 am, Indian Valley Golf Course. Contact Stephen Stearns or 

Jesse Justice, if interested in participating. Please do this asap! You can mail in your registration to the club - BSC, PO Box 

1174, Burlington, NC 27216.

QUARTER AUCTION #2 - October 14th, Saturday, 9:00 doors open, 9:45 auction begins. 10 vendors, light snacks. If 

interested in learning more about this fundraiser, please contact Andrea Loy. Quarter Auction #1 was a fantastic monetary 

fundraiser for the BSC! Come join in on all the FUN and bid on and buy some wonderful items/gifts!  

ANNUAL HALLOWEEN PARTY - October 27, Friday, 8-midnight. Mark your calendars for this Spooktacular event and get 

those costumes ready! Co-Chairs for this event are Sissy Tillman and Steve Williamson. 

BLACK and ORANGE PARTY - October 28, Saturday, 7-12 with the Special Occasions Band playing from 8-12 and the DJ 

beginning at 7. Feel free to wear a Halloween costume, black and orange, etc. If you would like to help with this event, 

contact Amy Crawford.

BOSTON BUTTS SALE - November 18, Saturday, $40, pre-sales only. If interested in helping with this, contact Kurt Lankford or 

Steve Williamson.



2018 VALENTINE DINNER/DANCE - The BOD made recommendations to the membership regarding the beneficiaries of this 

event. Our club will adhere to the following decisions for our 2018 Valentine Dinner/Dance:

1)For continuity, the event chairperson appointed by the 2017 President will continue to serve as chairperson until the event

completes in 2018.  A motion to accept this was made Kim Sellars and seconded by Debbie Burnham 

and the motion was carried by a vote of 21/23.

2)The two charities will be Alamance Meals On Wheels and Hospice and Pallative Care Center of Alamance-Caswell. A 

motion to accept these 2 charities was made by Debbie Burnham and seconded by Tammy McDole. The motion was carried 

by a vote of 20/23.

HOF COMMITTEE - If interested in serving on this committee, you will need to be present at the September 29 Business 

Meeting. The committee will consist of 4 members and 2 alternates.

50/50: Steve Williamson won! Members Present: 23 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:08 pm Next Meeting: September 29th

***ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND OUR CLUB’S MONTHLY BUSINESS MEETING!***

Board Of Directors Meeting

The BSC Board of Directors met August 7, 2017. 

Jack Oakley was recognized for the successful 

BSC anniversary celebration at Showtime lounge. 

This could become an annual event. Work is 

continuing on getting the plaques placed on the 

back wall of the lounge . The 2018 Valentine dance 

was discussed and possibilities of which non-

profits to choose from to receive a portion of the 

proceeds. The next BOD meeting will be 

September 11th.

Lucy DuVall







September Name

1 Judy Bateman

2 Charles Jones

3 Buddy Richardson

5 Mary Shelton

6 Rick Burnham

6 Mike Watson

13 Jane Williamson

15 Ronnie Gregory

17 Jennifer Petry

21 Candy Brooks

24 Shine Oliver

24 Cindy Sharpe

25 Teresa Upchurch

26 Dianne Fogleman

30 Amber Allen

October Name

3 Teresa Jones

4 Mike Valle

5 Cookie Woods

7 Tommy Stafford

9 Nora Eaton

10 Kimberly Dawson

10 David W. Oakley

16 Diane Shaffer

17 Dallas Crawford

20 Carolyn Williams

21 Steve McHone

29 Jerry Woodlief

30 Eldridge Meeler



Deadline for the October 

Newletter is October 1st..

September’s Business Meeting will 

be held the 29th at 7:00 P.M. 

Country Club Lanes Birthday Room. 

Everyone is invited to come!

Al and Connie Fogleman’s granddaughter, Bella, 

who is age 10 has a form of leukemia. She is being 

treated at UNC Children's Hospital. Please keep 

Bella, Al and Connie in your thoughts and prayers.

Kurt Lankford had a infection in his toe that 

required surgery. Kurt is doing better but still 

needs our prayers.

Richard Horne had surgery to remove a tumor 

from his kidney and is doing well .

Cindy Rudd Sharpe is having knee replacement 

August 21st. Remember her in your prayers.

Lee Meyers has been under the weather due to 

kidney stones. 



Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

SEPTEMBER 2017 
September  1: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00....DJ is Mike Harding 

September  4: HAPPY LABOR DAY!

September   8:BSC "Shag Night" .....from 8:00 PM - 12:00....DJ is Walker Guthrie 

September 15 - 24: SOS Fall Migration ................NO DJ 

September 29: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" .from 7:00 PM - 12:00....DJ is Chigger Woods 

OCTOBER 2017 

October 6: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.....DJ is Rick Burnham 

October 13: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00......DJ is Darrell Gaither 

October 20: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00......DJ is Eldridge Meeler 

October 27: BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00.....DJ is "Shagdaddy" Roy Childress 

October 28: BSC "BLACK AND ORANGE PARTY" from 7:00 PM - 12:00 (cost: $10 per person) .....DJ at 7pm 

.......At 8pm Special Occasion Band; Tickets sales limited to 200; for more information contact Amy Crawford at 

336-209-5815. 

GO AWAY IRMA!!!!!
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